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SUBJECT:  POLICY ADVISORY/REVIEW COMMITTEE UPDATE 

 

 
ISSUED BY THE CITY MANAGER                                                               FORT WORTH, TEXAS 

The purpose of this Informal Report is to provide an update on the presentation for the Policy 
Advisory/Review Committee that was scheduled for the January 24, 2023 Work Session.   
 
When this presentation was placed on the Work Session calendar for January 24, 2023, we were unaware 
that that Chief Noakes had a prior work-related commitment that could not be rescheduled. Chief Noakes 
is out of town attending mandatory training required by the State of Texas and the Texas Commission on 
Law Enforcement. The Policy Advisory/Review Committee presentation has been rescheduled for 
February 7, 2023. We apologize for any confusion or misunderstanding.   
 
If you have any questions about this information, please contact Executive Assistant Police Chief Robert 
Alldredge at robert.alldredge@fortworthtexas.gov or 817-392-4131. 
 
 
David Cooke 
City Manager 
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